
Public Comment on 8.3 

Public Comment from Allison Baroni 

Dear City Council,   

I am a resident of San Jose, and I am writing to voice my support of section 8.3 of today's city 
council meeting. This crisis calls for emergency measures for the health and safety of all 
residents. We must uphold the dignity of all people, and this includes ensuring the safety of those 
experiencing homelessness. We must be a city that is remembered for never forgetting anyone. 

Thank you. 

Public Comment from Ruth Burson 

To whom it may concern,  

I have lived in downtown San Jose for 35 years and I could not be more supportive of the Tiny 
Homes initiative. People all deserving affordable housing and regardless of someone's zip code 
they do not have the right or privilege to deny housing for those in need in their neighborhood. 

Sincerely. 

  


